

Warmingham CE Primary School

School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 01270 526260

Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk

'A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together'



Reading - KS1

Dear parents/carers,

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend the recent reading workshops - it was lovely to be able to talk with you about our new books. We are very excited to have so many new resources for our children to read and share with you. Thank you to the PTA who have raised so much for school.

This week, children will be bringing home their new books which are matched to the book bands. Because we have new books, Oxford Reading Tree now use numbers, rather than colours. This is a change of name only for the book bands and your child's reading level has not changed.

In each book, there are support notes at the beginning which give ideas for questions and prompts before, during and after reading. This is a crucial part of reading for children and helps them to develop their understanding and comprehension skills whilst reading.

Your child will come home with one fully decodable book which includes the sounds they are currently learning in school and a picture book to share with you. There are also many more e-books available online (https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/) which match to your child's current book band.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. Happy reading!

Kind regards, Miss Killick













